
Meet the 
SEND Team

Hillingdon SEND Team welcome nurseries, 
schools and colleges for an opportunity to meet 

SEND Officers, Senior SEND Officers and SEND 
Team Managers who you regularly liaise with 
face-to-face and an opportunity to discuss any 

cases.
We are really keen to meet you and get to know 

you all!

At the Civic Centre on the following dates. 
Please go to reception and you will be 
directed to the room (Civic Centre, High 
Street, Uxbridge, UB8 1UW)
• Tuesday 7th May 9-12.30
• Thursday 11th July 9-12.30
• Tuesday 17th September 9-12.30
• Tuesday 12th November 9-12.30
• Tuesday 14th January 9-12.30

Please note, the SEND Team supports young people with EHCPs and SEND Advisory Service (SAS) will not be in attendance at this meeting.
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